
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27 September 2020 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have received confirmation that a member 
of your child’s School Bubble has tested positive for Covid-19. 
 
They presented no symptoms whilst attending school, but in line with Public 
Health guidance have now entered household isolation. 
 
In accordance with government guidance, your child should now self-isolate 
for 14 days, until midnight on Friday 9 October 2020 as they have been 
identified as a close contact. Other household members do not need to self-
isolate unless your child starts to display symptoms. Children can return to 
school on Monday 12 October 2020. 
 
Should your child begin to show symptoms of Covid-19 they are eligible for 
testing.  The most common symptoms for Covid-19 are:- 
 

1) New high temperature – your child feels hot to touch on their chest or 

back, (you do not need to measure the temperature) 

2) A new continuous cough, coughing a lot for more than an hour or three 

or more coughing episodes in 24 hours 

3) A loss of, or changes to, their sense of smell or taste. 

Please contact the NHS, either by calling 111 or visiting the website at 
111.nhs.uk.to arrange this if necessary. 
 
I can assure you that the school are vigilant in following government and local 
authority guidance.  
 
The school remains open to other children. 
 
Information about coronavirus (Covid-19) is available on the government 
website: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus. 
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The health, safety and wellbeing of our staff and children is of paramount 
importance and we thank you for your continued support during these 
unprecedented times. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Victoria Tippett 
Headteacher 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


